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https://www.euro.who.int/en/health-topics/health-policy/one-health
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Conclusion  

20) Scotland has an exciting opportunity to develop an innovative agriculture policy which supports 
an ambitious set of aims. We welcome that more recognition has been given to animal health 
and welfare as increased focus on this area would underpin the wider aims of the vision provided 
in the document.  

21) The involvement of the veterinary profession within any future agricultural policy will be vital to 
all aspects of policy development, review, and implementation. BVA and BVA Scottish Branch 
are well placed to support the Scottish Government in the development and implementation of a 
new agricultural policy and would welcome further engagement.   


